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Atlanta Walks 2014
For Our Children and Siblings Gone Too Soon

The Compassionate Friends National Walk to Remember will be held at 8 a.m. Sunday morning, July 13, 2014 in Chicago, IL, during the 37th TCF National Conference, prior to the closing ceremony.

First held in conjunction with the National Conference in 2000, this Remembrance Walk has quickly become a highlight for conference-goers with more than 1,000 people joining together hand-in-hand, arm-in-arm to cover the two-mile course arranged for the event.

This is our way to honor the memories of children and siblings who we will never forget.

Families who have had a child die, but are unable to attend the conference or walk, are invited to include their child’s name on our “Atlanta Walks” t-shirt to be worn  by members of our local Atlanta TCF Chapter attending the Chicago, IL conference.

If you would like to have your child, sibling or grandchild’s name included on the t-shirt, please complete the following form and return it to us as soon as possible.  The deadline is June 8th
Atlanta Walks – 2014 in Memory of our Children and Siblings

Yes, I would like to have my child/sibling/grandchild included on the Atlanta Walks t-shirt.  

Child’s Name___________________________________________________________

(Please print clearly)

Yes, I would like to help with the Walk to Remember expenses and support the work of The Compassionate Friends Atlanta Chapter by making a donation in the amount of:

$___________           ($10, $25, $50…….)       

Please mail your check payable to 
“The Compassionate Friends” to:

The Compassionate Friends 

c/o Jayne Newton

808 Brentway Court

Lilburn, GA  30047

Thank you for your support.  (Deadline June 8th)

You can also register online

http://www.tcfatlanta.org/AtlantaWalks2014.html
T-Shirts will be available to purchase:

Once the names are submitted and the t-shirts printed, they will be available for you to purchase.  We do not have a definite cost of the t-shirt yet but should be available soon.  This is separate from your donation to have your child/sibling listed on the t-shirt.  “Atlanta Walks…In Memory of Our Children and Siblings”
